GALLATIN GATEWAY RURAL FIRE DISTRICT
Regular Trustee’s Meeting/March 20, 2018

Trustees present: Terry Fluke, Joe Axtell, Tad DeGroot, Cooper Wade
Also present: Jeremiah Hillier, Barbara Macloud

Cooper called the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M. Tad moved and Cooper seconded the motion
to approve the minutes from the w{rf(eeting. The vote was unanimous in favor.

Warrants #10192-10224 in the amount of $33,925.75 were presented for payment. It was
decided to void warrant #10207 for $7,630 to L.N. Curtis. After that void, Joe moved and Tad
seconded the motion to approve and pay the remaining warrants. The vote was unanimous in
favor.

Chief’s report (see attached)

The audit is under way, and it should be complete by the next meeting.

There was more discussion about refurbishing truck 3-1 or 3-2. The Board decided to get a
company technician to give an opinion on what needs to be done. Dusty will also be asked to
advice.

Tad & Cooper have been re-elected by acclamation.

The Gallatin Gateway School Board is writing a letter to the highway department to once again
ask for a light at the intersection of Highway 191 and Mill Street. They would like the GGRFD to

sign the letter with them.

The GGRFD has decided to change from Best Rate to Rocky Mtn. Trucking for mechanical work
on the trucks.

Joe moved to adjourn the meeting. Tad seconded the motion, and the vote was unanimous in
favor. The meeting adjourned at 8:25 P.M.



